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                       THE HOLLISTON ASSESSORS OFFICE 
                               HOLLISTON TOWN HALL 
 
Minutes of Meeting Held: 08/28/2012   
 
Meeting called to order at: 8:00a.m. 
Attendees:  B. Loughlin X, P. Barbieri X. 
                  Other: K. Peirce                                 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:00a.m. On a motion by P. Barbieri, Second by B. Loughlin. 
 

 BOA approved Weekly Payroll for the week ending 08/24/12. 
 

 BOA approved Meeting Minutes of 08/21/12 as written. 
 

 BOA approved Motor Vehicle Excise Tax Abatement Report in the amount of 
$621.47. 

 
 BOA Discussed Revaluation Progress. 

 
 The Board discussed the issue of Health Insurance for the Town Board and 

Committee Members receiving stipends and the ability to receive Health 
Insurance. P. Barbieri indicated that he was personally sending a note to the 
Selectmen asking them to support a Town Meeting Warrant to prohibit Town 
Stipend Employees from receiving Health Insurance, unless their stipend is 
$5,000 or more per year. The Board discussed whether the Assessors would 
sponsor this Warrant if the Selectmen choose not to. B. Loughlin indicated 
that he will support this issue regardless.  

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Brian Loughlin, Clerk 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



. 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 
 

 


